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�  HIGHLIGHTS   

Pilot Phase Gets Green Light 
PUBLIC WORKS APPROVED FIRST INSTALLATIONS ALONG PALOMA AVE 

Next Phase in Sight 
LOOKING TO TEMPLE AVE FOR NEXT PHASE 

Bluff Park Going Green 
EAST 1ST STREET LAMPPOSTS & NEW INSTALLATIONS ARE GOING LED 

Architect Recognized 
HEATH ARCHITECT + DESIGN, INC. DONATED TIME & DRAWINGS 

Community Meeting on Wed June 28  
ALL RESIDENTS IN NEIGHBORHOOD INVITED TO PARTICIPATE

APPROVED

Pilot Phase Gets Green Light

Under the leadership of Public Works
Director Craig Beck and Capital Projects
Coordinator Mark Whitaker, the pilot
phase of the Project has been approved
and the purchase order will soon be
placed.

The City's internal handling helped
streamline the process and save money.

Thanks to the myriad of city departments
and employees involved -- with special
recognition to Civil
Engineer Jorge Magana who has been
helping the Project for nearly 2 years.
.

MOVING ALONG

Next Phase in Sight

�With the anticipated first installation along
Paloma Avenue, the efforts are now
turning to where the Project's next phase
will take place.

Temple Avenue was chosen by
the Project Committee and BPNA Board of
Directors. 

Will YOU join us in building outreach and
commitment for the Temple Avenue
phase?

This is just the next step in addressing the
entire neighborhood.
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GOING L.E.D.

Bluff Park Goes Green

The city is implementing its strategic plan
to convert all street lights to LED (Light
Emitting Diode) technology using grant
funds from Southern California
Edison.  

Seeing the demonstration installations,
Committee and Board Member Doug
Hawks reflects the positive responses,
saying they are a "good compromise
between ...the [high pressure] sodium
being too dim & those clinging to the old
days."

Sensitive to the needs of historic
districts, the City of Long
Beach advocated for a more
pleasing 3000 Kelvin LED light.

LED's should improve public safety, light
consistency, maintenance costs, and
energy savings.

THANKS

Architect Recognized

Architect Steven Heath created the CAD
(Computer Aided Drawings) of our
neighborhood's current street lighting plan.

The drawings have helped develop the �
Project's photometric light studies,
electrical drawings and calculations.

Steven generously donated his friendly
professional assistance over many
months.

Heath Architect + Design, Inc. is a
licensed boutique architectural firm for
over 20 years offering quality design and
personal service for all types of projects --
residential, commercial and tenant
improvements, both public and private.

INVITED

Neighborhood Meeting

Join us on Wed June 28 @ 7:00 PM for
Community Neighborhood Meeting for all
residents in the Bluff Park Historic District.

Come if you own, rent or otherwise reside
in the District, which runs from Ocean to
Broadway and from Junipero to Loma.

Public Works Director Craig
Beck will share progress of lighting
projects, including the LED conversion.

Meet the All New BPNA Board of
Directors. Participate in
tabletop discussions on what you would
like to see happen and help with in the
neighborhood, in terms of Public Safety,
Historic Preservation, Events and
Fundraising, and Communications.

A unique, fun and engaging meeting.
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Click Here to Visit BluffPark.org for Updates & More Community Events

Visit Us Online: BluffPark.org 
Like Us on Facebook: @ BluffPark.org 

Bluff Park Historic Lamppost Project
Email: Bluff.Park.Historic.Lamppost@gmail.com

�Phone:  562.433.4434

Bluff Park Neighborhood Association
Email: Bluff.Park.BPNA@gmail.com

Phone:  562.449.0977

BPNA operates as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit entity Tax ID # 95-3080429

Please Consider Making a Fully Tax-Deductible Charitable Donation to the Project

Bluff Park Neighborhood Association
P.O. Box 14682
Long Beach, California 90853-4682 USA
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